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EL DORADO COUNTY

LETTER OF COMMENDATION

To Mark WEINHARDT:

ON BEHALF OF THE EL DorADO COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
AND FisH AND GAME COMMISSION, WE WOULD LIKE TO
CONGRATULATE YOU ON YOUR VERY SUCCESSFUL EAGLE ScouUr,
Woob Duck PrRoJECT.

AS A RESULT OF YOUR HARD WORK AND ENTHUSIASM, THE NATURAL
RESOURCES OF OUR COUNTY HAVE BEEN SIGNIFICANTLY ENHANCED BY
THIS PROJECT. IN ADDITION, THE CITIZENS WILL BENEFIT IN THE
ENJOYMENT OF VIEWING THIS WILDLIFE.

IT Is ALWAYS A PLEASURE FOR THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS AND THE
COMMISSION TO PARTICIPATE IN THIS TYPE OF IMPORTANT
UNDERTAKING.

WE wWisH YOU WELL ON ALL YOUR FUTURE ENDEAVORS TO IMPROVE
OUR NATURAL RESOURCES.

Michael Ranalli, Supervisor date
District IV, El Dorado County

Larry Nelson, Chairman date
Fish & Game Commission, El Dorado County
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